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Lane Closures on Evergreen Mills Road Extended Through September 

 
Loudoun County will continue to have intermittent single-lane closures on north and 

southbound Evergreen Mills Road (Route 621) between Northstar Boulevard and Creighton Road. 

The roadway construction that began in June, which occurs between 9:00 a.m. and 3:00 p.m. each 

weekday, has been extended through the end of September 2021. Traffic will continue in a single 

lane through the construction area. The roadwork will alternate between north and southbound 

sections of Evergreen Mills Road. 

 

Drivers should use extra caution when traveling through this area and follow all directions 

from the posted signs and road crews.  
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